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EPCES Circular No.432                                                                                         January 31, 2023 

 

Dear Member (s) 

 
This refers to the meeting held under the Chairmanship of Secretary, DFS to discuss 
International Trade Settlements in INR on Dec 5, 2022 wherein it was decided that all 
banks should nominate a single point of contact for opening and operations of the Special 
Indian Rupee Vostro Account and IBA should collect the details and share it with 
Department of Commerce, all export promotion agencies and other stakeholders. 
 
Accordingly, we have since obtained the details of the single point of contact for the SRVA 
Accounts and attach the same for your perusal and records. 
 

 

With warm regards, 

Team, EPCES 
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